The graph is a cohort of students who started in Fall 2019. 33% of the students who started the program
in 2019 have completed either in Business or another program or were still attending in the Fall of 2022.

Note: Covid shut down the college in March of 2020 and all students went online which may be a factor
in the data for not retained.




